

- Land Use Planning
- Civil Engineering
- · Construction Permitting

March 2, 2017

Ms. Colleen Dawicki Planning Board Chair 133 William Street Room 303 New Bedford, MA 02740

RE:

Northside Farm Subdivision - Modification New Bedford, MA 02745

Dear Ms. Dawicki:

This letter is to request a continuance for your scheduled meeting on March 8<sup>th</sup> to the next scheduled meeting to be held on April 12<sup>th</sup>.

We look forward to presenting this project to you at the board next available hearing on April 12, 2017. If you have any questions this request, please let me know.

Sincerely,

CAVANARO CONSULTING) INC.

Brendan Sullivan, P.E., P.L.S.

Project Manager

PLANNING MAR 02 2017 DEPARTMENT